
 

AA/SJS/08032016 
 
9 March 2016 
 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
School Term Dates 
 
In order to avoid any confusion, I write to inform you that the school will close for Easter holiday on 
Wednesday 23 March at 12:00 hrs. Buses have been arranged to transport students home at this 
earlier time.  
 
Wednesday 23 March will be a Civvies Day. All students are invited to wear non-uniform to school 
and make a €1 donation; all monies will be donated towards student rewards.  
 
Also, all students will return back to school Monday 11 April 2016. 

 
Yours faithfully 

 

 
Mr A Armstrong 
Vice Principal  
 
 


